Republic of t'lje Philippines
Bepartment of Education

DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
0OSDS-2024-_ 00%

To : All School Heads
All Public Schools District Supervisors
All Administrative Officers II deployed in Schools
All Administrative Assistants III deployed in Schools
All Administrative Assistants II deployed in Schools
All concerned

Subject : Corrigendum to Division Memoranda OSDS-2024-243 re: PT
CASH Day and Preparation of Notice of Salary Adjustments

Date : August 20, 2024

In view of OSDS-2024-243 re: specifically about PT Cash Day and the
preparation of the Notice of Salary Adjustments, please be informed that the PT
Cash Day has been rescheduled to August 21-22, 2024, due to the unavailability
of the originally planned venue. The final location for the event will be the Feeding
Room at Don Mariano Marcos Elementary School in Digos City.

Anticipating your sustained commitment to this endeavor and looking
forward to making this activity a continued success.

For information, guidance, compliance and wide dissemination.

MEIWACIO, PhD, CESO VI
OIC-Sthobls Division Superintendent

Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone Il, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396




